
 
 
 

Are you a mental health service provider who wants to 
deliver an Enhanced Primary Mental Health service in 
Byford?  
 
The Byford Health Hub is seeking to establish a tenancy agreement (Licence) with a suitably qualified 
non-WA Health Service provider for the provision of an Enhanced Primary Mental Health Service 
(EPMH) to operate at the future Byford Health Hub (BHH or ‘the Hub’), an�cipated opening late-

2026. 
 
The EMPH is aiming to provide 
needed support in Byford for 
those who may be 
experiencing mental distress.  
 
What the EPMH service 
provider will bring to the Hub:  

• A service that is fit to meet 
the growing need of primary 
mental health in the Shire of 
Serpen�ne Jarrahdale, where 
Byford is     located. 

• Services that support early 
iden�fica�on and interven�on 
for signs and symptoms of 
mental health distress.   

• The inten�on to provide 
services that are financially 
accessible to the consumer 
with the goal being low cost or 
no cost. 
 
The Hub aims to provide an 

innova�ve approach to service delivery, where services are connected in the way they run to 
support a coordinated experience for the consumer, across all levels of care. The Hub will deliver a 
place-based model of health and social care tailored to the needs of the Shire of Serpen�ne 
Jarrahdale. The Hub will provide the opportunity for service providers to u�lise full-�me or sessional 
space, alongside East Metropolitan Health Services (EMHS) services, that are posi�oned to meet the 
needs of local community now, and as it evolves into the future. Services are expected to include 
urgent care, mental health, child and adolescent health, aged and disability supports, allied health, 
as well as a range of other community health and social services.  
                                                                                                                       



To respond to the Request – Licence for an Enhanced Primary Mental Health Service to Operate 
from the Byford Health Hub, please visit Tenders WA / Display Tender EMHSBHHR042024.  For more 
details, please see East Metropolitan Health Service - Byford Health Hub. 
 
**Please pass this informa�on onto the appropriate person within your organisa�on. If 
appropriate, please pass onto your networks. 
 
With thanks from the Byford Health Hub Team   

 
 
East Metropolitan Health Service recognises the Whadjuk People of the Noongar Nation as the  
Traditional custodians of the land which we live, learn and work on today. We acknowledge that  
the Whadjuk people have a continuing spiritual and cultural connection to this land and pay respect  
to Elders past, present and future. 

 
 

https://www.tenders.wa.gov.au/watenders/tender/display/tender-details.do?CSRFNONCE=C5990920789BC99F452BDF7FEC61C77C&id=60443&action=display-tender-details&returnUrl=%2Ftender%2Fsearch%2Ftender-search.do%3FCSRFNONCE%3DB1A637CC665AB817D4E3FB555F0B87A3%26amp%3Baction%3Dadvanced-tender-search-new-tenders
https://emhs.health.wa.gov.au/Hospitals-and-Services/Hospitals/Byford-Health-Hub

